
This message was sent from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments unless you recognize the
source of this email and know the content is safe.

From: Chelsea Brouty
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Waterline Projects
Date: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 9:36:45 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Good Morning,

I have been doing some research on recently bid projects in the area to get a better idea
of PVC pipe pricing for water projects. I found quite a few projects on your website, but no
information about material of main and pricing. Is there any way you could provide me
some info on your recently bid water projects that utilized PVC piping? Just a unit cost
from bids would be helpful! I am hoping to wrap this up by today if possible.

Thanks,

Chelsea M. Brouty, PE
Water/Wastewater Engineer
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